
Hi, 
  
Thanks for listening and accurately documenting my concerns. They are shared by all of the 
individuals I know who are familiar with the areas unique environment.  
  
Sincerely,   
  
Bob Zimmerman 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Robin.Sharples  
To: maczim@northwestel.net  
Cc: Susan.Skaalid  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2005 8:56 AM 
Subject: Comments regarding Quill Creek Bench 
 
Hi Bob,  
  
Thank you for your call Monday afternoon regarding comments to the Forest Development Plan 
for the Quill Creek Bench Harvest Planning Area in the Haines Junction Area.  Your comments 
will be considered in the environmental assessment screening report that the Forest Management 
Branch is currently conducting.  I have provided an overview of your comments; please verify 
them with a return email.   
  
Block 7J 

1. No concerns with Block 7J.  
  
Block 7H 

1. Concerns that Block 7H is too large and too close to Crescent Lake and the Kathleen 
River.  

2. Concerns that the visual quality and wilderness values of your property will be affected by 
Block 7H.  

3. Concerns that the most easterly proposed road (marked P on the map) could promote 
vandalism and lack of privacy to your property.  

4. Concerns that the 2wd road (marked L on the map) could promote vandalism and lack of 
privacy to your property.  

5. Recommend that the area of 7H be reduced by relocating the most easterly proposed 
boundary.  The boundary should be relocated to the west side of the cat trail and the 
most easterly proposed road in Block 7H should be removed.  

  
General Comments: 
The most northerly marked private lot is shown in the wrong place-it actually is located adjacent 
to Granite Creek on the east side of Crescent Lake.   
  
  
Thanks,  
Robin Sharples 
 


